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Mr. Michel (Technology Innovation 
Coach) shared information about helping 
PHS improve use of technology in the 
classroom and how to use the new Apple 
TV during a PLC.

ELECTRIC 
HIGHLIGHTS

DFE welcomes new staff members.  Miss 
Burkhardt (5th Grade Science Teacher), Miss 
Bell (5th Grade ELA/Social Studies Teacher), 
and Mrs. Gensor (School Counselor).

RES kicked off the 2019-2020 
school year with our annual 
Back to School Bash.

FLCS is lucky to have Mr. Mosebrook (Intervention 
Specialist) who has taken the lead in learning how to 
use our new Virtual Classroom Program.  He led PLC 
to teach staff on how to use it to enhance their 
classroom resources, and has taken an active role in 
teaching students to begin working toward course 
completion.

A big thanks to Deputy Whiteman for supporting 
our community and protecting our schools.  We 
are very lucky to have you at PJHS.

Mrs. McCutcheon (Secretary to the Director of 
Instruction) readies the Portrait of a Graduate 
competency display boards for our schools.


